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1. Under the terms of operative paragraph 5 of the draft resolution, the
General Assembly would decide that the membership of the Commission on
Population and Development be increased to 47 States, selected by the Economic
and Social Council from among the members of the United Nations and members of
its specialized agencies, bearing in mind that the representatives of
Governments nominated to serve on the Commission should preferably have relevant
background in population and development, in order to ensure that it fulfil its
functions as reflected in its updated and enhanced mandate, taking into account
the integrated multidisciplinary and comprehensive approach of the Programme of
Action and the membership of the other functional commissions of the Council.

2. The resources for the activities of the Commission on Population and
Development have been proposed under section 8 (Department for Economic and
Social Information and Policy Analysis) of the proposed programme budget for the
biennium 1996-1997 on the basis of the Commission’s current membership (27
members) and modalities of work established by the General Assembly in its
resolution 49/128 of 19 December 1994.
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3. An increase in the membership of the Commission to 47 States, as proposed
in operative paragraph 5 of the draft resolution, would result in additional
requirements to meet travel costs of the members of the Commission attending its
annual sessions in 1996-1997 in the amount of $67,000.

4. It is expected that the above requirements could be accommodated from
within the provision proposed for the Commission under section 8 (Department for
Economic and Social Information and Policy Analysis) of the proposed programme
budget for the biennium 1996-1997.
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